
11th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Nursery,

Mrs Gurung Maternity Leave

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Gurung is expecting a baby, which is due in June. The current plan is for
Mrs Gurung to begin her maternity leave at the end of Term 5.

I can therefore confirm that for the duration of Term 6, Miss Huggins will be teaching in Nursery full time.

I am sure you will all join me in sending Mrs Gurung and her family our warmest congratulations and thank her
for everything that she has done to support the children in Nursery.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding,

Yours Sincerely,

Mathew Currie
Headteacher


